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October 31, 2022 
 
Church of the Annunciation 
7119 Tecumseh Rd 
Lakeshore ON, N0R 1N0 
 
Attn. Mirna & Kamal Lachine 
 
 
Re: Completed Application for Demolition Request - 7119 Tecumseh Rd, Church 
of Annunciation in Stoney Point 
 

The Municipality has received all documents per the motion made by the 
Heritage Advisory Committee on June 3, 2020, stating, “That the applicants 
present back to this Committee a Heritage Impact Study or Assessment, to 
inventory the historical items that might be salvageable; and that the 
applicants also provide an amended engineer’s report, detailing what the cost 
would be to bring the church to a salvageable and safe condition”.  
The Municipality has also received all documents requested in the Notice of 
Decision to Refuse, which states that Lakeshore Town Council on June 23rd, 
2020 passed a resolution to refuse the application to demolish the Church of 
the Annunciation in the Community of Stoney Point, due to a lack of 
information, and should the applicant decide to re-apply, re-apply with the 
economic and heritage impact assessment required to fully assess the merits 
of the application. 

 
 
The Heritage Advisory Committee made a motion that deemed the application for 
demolition complete.  
 
 
Regards, 
  
Kristina Brcic 
Team Leader – Development Approvals 
 
 



 


